Dike, Darlene

From: Hetene Lorey N

Sent: 12 April 2015 20:50
To: Planning
Subject: Opposition of planning application ref: 2015/1549/P

Reference Number: 2015/1549/P
| am writing with reference to the plan to turn 64 Kilburn High road into a betting shop.

| am thoroughly opposed to this development. Another betting shop is the last thing that Kilburn High rd
needs. | am a local resident who takes pride in this area and it is so disheartening to think that this
location could become yet another negative contribution to the high street. Surely it could be used for a
more positive purpose for this community?

| am also a mother of two young children and | don't want to have to walk past a betting shop with them
just to get to the supermarket or Boots. | strongly oppose this planning application.



